
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 9:55 AM EST 
To: Mark Schwartz <mschwartz@arlingtonva.us>; Tim Helmig (thelmig@mondayre.com) <thelmig@mondayre.com> 
Subject: RE: One or Two Way? 

I’m not available after 5pm, unless you want to join me at my daughters winter chorus concert…

 

Can we find another time soon after 1/2/19?

 

From: Mark Schwartz <Mschwartz@arlingtonva.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 9:10 AM

To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Tim Helmig (thelmig@mondayre.com) <thelmig@mondayre.com>

Subject: One or Two Way?

 

Gentlemen:  I can no longer meet at 11 a.m. tomorrow.  My apologies.  Happy to discuss by

phone tomorrow after 5 p.m.  Let me know.
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